
February 13th 1924.

Professor L. V. Herdt,
Department of Eleotrloal Engineering, 
Engineering Building,
McGill University.

Dear Prof. Herdt,
I enclose you herewith the following 

documents received from the Department of national Defence:-

Lecture Notes - Volumes 1,2,3, - Elementary Electricity
& Magnetism, Line Instruments &
Testing.

General Report on Wireless Telegraphy Communication -
Canadian Corps.

Draft of Militia Order - Provisional Schools of
Instruction - Radiotelegraphy.

Map of Radio Communication Scheme, Department of
National Defence - up to Stations 
proposed for 1926. (This is for your 
information only and not for re~ 
publication).
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(2)

(3)

(4)

I will forward you later on a very 
important report on the Signal Communication in the Canadian 
Corps,
report are left, and from the point of view of Army signallers, 
it is without doubt, one of the most valuable documents 

■ produced in the B.E.F.

I might remark that practically no copies of this

Yours faithfully,

Wilfrid Bovey.
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